Registration for the International Old Catholic Conference on Theology
Please send this signed registration form by 1 June 2025 to Florian Lehnert (florian.lehnert@alt-katholisch.de) or by post to: Alt-Katholisches Pfarramt Dettighofen, Florian Bosch, Hauptstraße 31, D-79802 Dettighofen
This registration is only valid if the participation fee has been transferred.
I hereby register for the International Old Catholic Conference for Theology from 25-29 August 2025 at Hejnice monastery, Czech Republic:
Last name: 		…………………………………………………
First name:		…………………………………………………
Address:		…………………………………………………
			…………………………………………………
Country:		…………………………………………………
Phone (optional):	…………………………………………………
E-mail Address:	…………………………………………………
□ I would like a single room
□ I share a double room with …………………………………………………
If there is no single room available, I am willing to share a double room with: 
………………………………………………………………………………………….
□ I would like vegetarian food		□ I would like vegan food
Allergies and intolerances: 
………………………………………………………………………………………….
□ I understand German			□ I understand English
□ My name and email address may be shared on a participant list during the conference. 
□ I would like to register a presentation of a research project on Tuesday evening. 
Further remarks:
………………………………………………………………………………………….

Place, date and signature: …………………………………………………
General information: 

Venue: Hejnice monastery (č.p. 1, 463 62 Hejnice, Czech Republic) 

Costs: Accommodation, meals (except Wednesday evening), and conference fee combined: €435 (single room), €425 (double room) 

Please transfer the fee to the following account by June 1, 2025:
R.W. Frede – Int. OK Theologenconf.,
Haarlem – Niederlande
IBAN: NL54 INGB 0006 6515 99
BIC: INGBNL2A
The conference begins on Monday, August 25, at 6 p.m. and ends on Friday, August 29, after lunch at approximately 1 p.m. If you have any questions, please contact Florian Bosch (florian.bosch@alt-katholisch.de) or Florian Lehnert (florian.lehnert@alt-katholisch.de).
Please note: The number of single rooms is limited, and rooms will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. Cancellations after July 15 will unfortunately not be refunded.


